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Memorandum 
 

DATE:  November 23, 2009 
 
TO:    All Property Casualty Insurers & Agents 
 
FROM:  Merle Scheiber, Director 
 
RE:    Notice of Extension to Comply with Bulletins 09-05 and 09-06 
 
  
In a memorandum dated August 19, 2009, licensees were provided with an extension to comply 
with the provisions of Bulletins 09-05 and 09-06 until 11/1/09.  While both Acord and ISO have 
modified their certificates of insurance, not all vendors have implemented those changed forms 
into their software that is available for licensees.  Therefore an additional extension is granted for 
licensees until January 15, 2010.  There will be no further extensions for compliance with these 
bulletins.  All licensees must be in compliance with Bulletins 09-05 and 09-06 by January 15, 
2010.   
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